Airports Amendment Bill 2016 [Provisions] Submission 2



21 February 2017

Penny Cocker
Chair
Hobart International Airport Community Aviation Consultation Group (CACG)
c/- 6 Hinkler Rd
Hobart International Airport
Cambridge Tasmania Australia 7170

Committee Secretary
Senate Standing Committees on Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport
Airports Amendment Bill 2016 [Provisions]
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Sir/Madam

Thank you for the invitation to make a submission to the Committee about the Airports Amendment Bill 2016 [Provisions]. The arrival of the letter yesterday was particularly timely as the CACG held a meeting today.

I am pleased to advise the Committee that the Hobart International Airport CACG supports the amendments proposed in the Airports Amendment Bill 2016 [Provisions].

It considers the proposed changes to the MP and MDP timeframes and the monetary trigger would be beneficial for the management of the Hobart International Airport and would not be disadvantageous to the community. It also supports the mandated inclusion of a new Australian Noise Exposure Forecast in each new MP.

Yours sincerely

Penny Cocker

Chair

- 03 6216 1600
- 03 6248 5540
- e info@hobartairport.com.au
- w hobartairport.com.au
- a 6 Hinkler Road, Cambridge Tas 7170